[image: image1.png]



Statement by H.E. Sabine Böhlke-Möller, Permanent Representative during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Ecuador, 01 May 2017, 14h30 – 18h00
Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Ecuador to this Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report. 
We are pleased to note that, despite many challenges, including the devastating effects of the April 2016 earth quake, Ecuador has made significant strides in the areas of poverty eradication, education, health and the protection of vulnerable groups, including extending health services to all migrants. We applaud the fact that the country was able to reduce the inequality gap, the GINI co-efficient to a single digit of 8, one of the lowest in Latin America.  Namibia still faces challenges in this field and would be glad to borrow a leaf from Ecuador’s successful experience. 

Namibia would like to recommend:
1. That the Government of Ecuador continues with its programs for improving the living standard of its citizens, including the indigenous persons, Afro-Ecuadorians and Montubios.

2. That the Government of Ecuador continues to take effective measures to fully implement its Sig Tierras programme in order to ensure that rural women have equal access to land titles.
We wish Ecuador a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. President.  
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